
Caverion and Teollisuuden Voima continue maintenance cooperation in Finland
Caverion Corporation    Investor News    April 10, 2015 AT 10:00 a.m. EEST

Caverion and Teollisuuden Voima continue maintenance cooperation in Finland

Caverion has signed a three-year contract with the Finnish nuclear power company Teollisuuden Voima Oyj on the maintenance services in the Olkiluoto 1
and Olkiluoto 2 nuclear power plant units located in Eurajoki, Finland. The parties have agreed not to disclose the value of the agreement.

The contract covers maintenance services related to electricity and automation systems, industrial installations and process piping. The services focus on
annual maintenance of the nuclear power plants, and in addition to technical maintenance, they include advisory services and project executions.

The agreement is a continuation to cooperation that began already in 1970s when the nuclear power plant units were built. The goal is to continue to further
develop the content of the services and safe working methods together.

“We are very pleased with this new agreement that continues our good and long-term cooperation in producing and developing services. When working in
nuclear power plants, safety and security expertise is highlighted and requires determined development. The renewed agreement reflects our client’s trust in
our expertise,” tells Tapio Waris, head of Maintenance Services at Caverion’s Industrial Solutions division.

”Long-term cooperation with competent partners secures the continuity of Teollisuuden Voima’s operations,” says Mikko Kosonen, Senior Vice President,
Production at Teollisuuden Voima.

Teollisuuden Voima belongs to Caverion’s Industry client segment.
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